
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

UNIFORM DONATIONS 

26.10.23 

 

Dear parents, 

 

I am sure you find, as I do, that your children grow out of school uniform quickly and 

so you may have items at home that you no longer need. 

 

Birchfield would like to ask for any donations of uniform including: 

 

Jumpers, shirts, trousers, skirts and coats or any other items of uniform.  

 

We kindly ask that any items are in good condition and clean as we do not have the 

facilities to wash items. Please no underwear, vests or socks/tights. 

 

As outlined in the uniform policy, we will then sell these items in a used uniform sale 

at school with proceeds going to school fund. 

 

If you are able to help with donations, please bring any items to school at drop off or 

collection and we will take them from you. 

 

As the cost of living rises, I'm sure many families would like the opportunity to 

purchase items that you no longer need or want.  

 

 

Mrs Thewlis  

Headteacher 


